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The course start with an intro session on  

Friday, November 13th 2020  

from 10 o’clock until 12  
 

 then Face to Face sessions from  

10 o’clock until 3 on these Fridays: 
 

December 11th 2020, January 15th 2021,                 

February 12th, March 19th,  April 23rd, May 21st 

Morning session focussing on Final  Assessment, 

15th October 2021. 

Face to face sessions will be replaced by online delivery if necessary 

 

Lawrence Sheriff School Academy Trust is a company limited by guarantee, registered in England and Wales.  Company number: 8963659 

Records are held at the registered office which is Lawrence Sheriff School, Clifton Road, Rugby Warwickshire CV21 3AG. 

The National Professional Qualification for Headship is a nationally  accredited  programme  

delivered by trained facilitators from Lawrence Sheriff School. The NPQH qualification is for those who 

are, or are aspiring to become, a headteacher or head of school with responsibility for leading a school. 
 

The programme incorporates :  Personal learning and reflection;  Self-study of revised modular  

materials;  A whole school development project and written assessment;  A partner school placement and 

written  assessment;  Support through the programme by a sponsor from your school . 
 

“Very informative, really helps to reflect on practice and consider how to prepare for full headship “                  

“The online reading is always very valid.  My in-school mentoring has been helpful in                                           

identifying expertise and capacity within my own school”                                                                                                                  

“Relaxed environment with clear structure “                “Found the sessions inspiring and reassuring”    

Sessions will be held at: 

Lawrence Sheriff School 

Clifton Road Rugby CV21 3AG 

The full course cost is £1800                     

(including externally verified final assessment) 

Full DfE funding is available in some areas,  please contact us for 

more information 

Applications close  09th October 

For more information and to book your place please contact: 

christine.blay@lawrencesheriffschool.com 

 


